
 
 

June 28, 2021 
 

Dear Friends,  
  
I hope everyone you know and love is safe and healthy. As I begin my third week at the 
University, I thought I would write to convey my gratitude and mention a few things that have 
had my attention so far.  
  
First, thank you to all those who came to the Meet & Greet sessions on June 18th. I was quite 
impressed by the turnout but more so by the love you have for Scranton and how obvious and 
authentic it 




